Stay Connected is a way that MCPS and RMS are reinforcing the importance of staying
connected to peers, teachers and education.

Please be sure you are staying connected with RMS by checking the Sunday Night
Connect-Ed message for important information and future events.

Be sure you receive the RMS PTSA Parent ListServ emails. If you do not, please email
Mrs. Girimonte to be added to the distribution list, and able to reach your child’s
counselor and teachers via email.

Please use the staff directory to find staff email information
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